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The City of Oregon City is plan-

ning a storm drainage improve-

ment project in your neighbor-

hood during the summer of 2015.    

The 14th Street Storm Drain Im-

provements Project will eliminate 

a storm drain outfall which has 

been causing erosion damage to 

property and the creek between 

14th and 15th Streets. When 

complete, storm runoff from this 

neighborhood will be conveyed to 

an existing pipe network in Jack-

son Street, which discharges di-

rectly to the Willamette River.  

The project will revise and expand the storm drain system in John Quincy Adams and 14th Streets using open-trench construction meth-

ods. There will be some local traffic disruption during the construction period, although every effort will be made to minimize incon-

venience. 

This project will help preserve the stability of property slopes and the health of the creek into the future by reducing erosion and 

stream incision. For project updates and additional background information, please see: 

www.orcity.org/publicworks/14th-
street-storm-drain-improvements 

 

Project Construction 

Schedule: 

 Total Construction Period: Construction is 
anticipated to begin July 1 and last 6—10 
weeks. 

 Traffic Disruption: Traffic disruption due to 
staging and open-cut pipe installation is 
expected to peak during the middle 4 
weeks of construction, or approximately 
July 15—August 15, 2015. 

 

The City will continue to provide project up-
dates at the website listed above. Please con-
tact Jonathan Archibald, Public Works Project 
Engineer, with specific questions or concerns 
at 503.974.5506 or jarchibald@orcity.org. 

This drainage improvement project will help keep your 
local creek healthy 
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